From: doreen02

To: manager@pinnacle-travel.com

Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2011 10:58 PM

Subject: Feedback on our trip to Hong Kong/Macau and Shenzghen 7D6N

We are pleased to let you know that we enjoyed our trip very much.
The hotels and city tours are convenient and enjoyable. The only
setback is there are no breakfast provided in Hong Kong.

Ms Samantha is attentive and patient. We like the tour
arrangements and we are looking forward to our next
trip with Pinnacle.

Doreen/Patrick



